
$64,350 FOR NATIONAL VIETNAM 
VETERANS MUSUEM AT NEWHAVEN

Along with Ken Smith, Member for Bass, $64,350 of Australian 
Government Regional Partnerships program funding will go to 
the Victorian Vietnam Veterans’ Association to cover the costs 
of building contractors and materials to fit out the new National 
Vietnam Veterans’ Museum in Newhaven on Phillip Island. In 
particular, I would like to congratulate John Methven and the 
Vietnam Veterans’ Association.

AUSTRALIAN VOCATIONAL STUDENT 
PRIZE AWARDED TO PAST 

NEWHAVEN STUDENT

Greg recently presented past Newhaven College student, David 
Hauser, with an Australian Vocational Student Prize.

David was chosen for his exceptional skill, commitment and 
achievement whilst undertaking Certificate III in Multimedia in 
a Vocational Education and Training in Schools programme and 
received a $2000 prize to assist him with his future studies.

HUNT ANNOUNCES $100,000 FOR 
PHILLIP ISLAND NATURE PARK

Phillip Island Nature Park will receive an Australian Government 
grant of $100,000 for their ‘Enhancing the Phillip Island Koala 
Conservation Centre Visitor Experience’ project to promote eco-
tourism on Phillip Island.

$97,420 GRANT 
FOR WARLEY HOSPITAL

I am delighted to announce that Warley Hospital, Phillip Island, 
will receive a further $97,420 from the Australian Government’s 
$36 million Rural Private Access Program.

This funding will help develop a 10 year plan for the hospital’s 
long term future. 

This is on top of the existing $1.3 million annually given to 
Warley by the Australian Government for aged care beds.  In 
addition, the Australian Government has pledged a further $1.5 
million annually for 40 new aged care places at Warley.

GREG OPENS NEW CLASSROOMS 
AT ST JOHN THE BAPTIST 

KOO WEE RUP

Greg recently opened the new classrooms and administration area 
at St John the Baptist Primary School, Koo Wee Rup.

The project was jointly funded by the Australian Government 
($475,000) and the local community ($160,000).
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With Hon Ken Smith MLA and Krishna & John Methven at the 
Vietnam Veterans’ Museum funding announcement in Phillip Island

With students Caitlyn and Eugene and Dr Therese D’Orsa, Director of 
Catholic Education, at the opening of the new buildings



NEW PORTABLES END ASBESTOS 
THREAT AT CARDINIA PRIMARY

I am delighted that after a strong local campaign we have helped 
end the threat of Asbestos at Cardinia Primary School. 

Cardinia Primary School’s two new portable classrooms were 
delivered and craned into place in time for the beginning of the 
2006 school term. This is a great step forward for the school and 
is a tribute to the hard work of the school community led by 
Principal, Mr Alan Armstrong and School Council President, Mrs 
Linda English.

$178,135 FOR BASS COAST 
LANDCARE NETWORK

Bass Coast Landcare Network will receive $178,135 under the 
Solutions at the Source initiative, which will help to improve 
both the natural resource sustainability in the region as well as 
the productivity of local primary producers.

SHOP AND SMALL BUSINESS VISITS 
2006

Over the forthcoming months, I will be making visits to local 
shops and small businesses throughout the electorate. Please look 
out for me at the following locations or contact my office if you 
wish to catch up:

Archies Creek – Shop Walk
Balnarring – Shop Walk
Balnarring Beach General Store – Visit
Bass – Shop Walk
Baxter – Shop Walk
Bentons Square, Mt Martha – Shop Walk
Bittern General Store – Visit
Blairgowrie – Shop Walk
Blind Bight Community Centre - Visit
Clyde General Store – Visit
Corinella General Store – Visit
Coronet Bay General Store – Visit
Cowes – Shop Walk
Cranbourne South General Store – Visit
Crib Point – Shop Walk
Dalyston – Shop Walk
Dromana – Shop Walks
Five Ways General Store – Visit
Flinders – Shop Walks
Glen Forbe General Store – Visit
Grantville and Pionee General Store – Visit
Hastings – Shop Walk
Hastings Industrial – Shop walk
Junction Village – Shop Walk
Lang Lang – Shop Walk
Kernot General Store – Visit
Kilcunda – Shop Walk
Koo Wee Rup – Shop Walk
Main Ridge General Store – Visit
McCrae – Shop Walks
Merricks General Store – Visit
Moorooduc – Shop Walk
Mt Martha - Shop Walk 
Newhaven – Shop Walk
Point Leo General Store – Visit
Portsea – Shop Walks
Red Hill – Shop Walk
Rhyll – Shop Walk
Rosebud Port Phillip Plaza – Shop Walk
Rosebud Central – Shop Walk
Rosebud Cinema – Shop Walk
Rosebud Industrial – Shop Walk
Rosebud Waterfall – Shop Walk
Rosebud West – Shop Walk
Rye – Shop Walk
Rye Industrial estate – Shop Walk
Safety Beach – Shop Walk
San Remo – Shop Walk
Shoreham – Shop Walk
Smith’s Beach – Shop Walk
Somers – Shop Walk
Somerville – Shop Walk
Somerville – Industrial Shop Walk
Sorrento – Shop Walk
St Andrews / Moonya – Shop Walk
Surf Beach / Sunderland Bay General Store – Visit
Tenby Point – Door Knocking
Tooradin – Shop Walk
Tootgarook – Shop Walk
Tyabb – Shop Walk
Ventnor – Shop Walk
Warneet General Store – Visit
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Watching the arrival of the new portable classrooms for Cardinia 
Primary School with Cardinia Primary School President Linda English

With members of the Bass Coast Landcare Network; John Tatman, Jenny 
Jackson, Kellie Nichol, Joel Geoghan, Peter Huthwaite & Ann Davie


